

March 17, 2015

Dear Holy Family Parents:

Re-registration time is here! Please read this information carefully as our procedures have changed.

- Complete the bottom of this form and return it to the office **NO LATER THAN MARCH** 27, 2015.
  - If your family is not returning next fall, please return the bottom portion of this letter as well. If you do not return this form we will assume that you are not returning and your child's space for 2015-2016 may not be saved!
- THE \$270 FAMILY RE-REGISTRATION FEE WILL BE COLLECTED BY SMART TUITION MANAGEMENT ACCOUNT SYSTEM WITH YOUR MAY TUITION.
- Gradelink Online re-enrollment will begin mid May. (Instructions coming soon!)
- Student Book and Supply Fees will be collected by Smart Tuition in June on your regular tuition date.
  - \$425 per student (Grades K-5)
  - \$450 per student (Grades 6–8)

Blessings,

Dr. Frank Montaiana Ed D

Principal	
Please complete, cut	and return the bottom portion
FAMILY NAME	_
Name(s) of returning students	Grade (next year 2015-2016)
	<del></del>

No. We do not plan to attend HFS during the 2015-2016 school year _	